
            

THOMAS KELLY

Executive Producer 

To Whom It Concerns;

I write to unreservedly recommend actor Sal Rendino. I am currently Executive Producing Baz 
Luhrmann’s Netflix original drama, “The Get Down”, and we recently signed Sal to a significant Top of 
Show Recurring Guest Star role. I have known him personally and professionally for years, and I find 
him an impressive artist with whom you would be wise to meet.

Sal has been working tirelessly for almost 25 years, in order to develop himself as a truthful and 
impactful artist, and I have been witness to his captivating work in many arenas: Sal volunteered his 
time and talent in “The Actors and Writers Book Club”, an outreach program I helped develop at the 
Writers Guild Foundation; he has worked on more than a few noteworthy network and major cable 
series, including NBC’s recent 3-series crossover episode of “Law & Order SVU”; his independent film 
work has garnered increasing attention over the last few years.

It’s my great fortune to know and work with Sal, and I adamantly recommend you welcome the same 
opportunity. 

Sincerely,

 Thomas Kelly 
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